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World of Inquiry Student Designs Service Project to Help Fellow Students 

Who: 
Maeve Delehanty and her classmates at World of Inquiry School No. 58

What: 
Service project reading to first-grade students

When:
Thursday, May 25, 2023, 1:30 p.m.

Where: 
World of Inquiry School No. 58
200 University Avenue
Rochester, NY 14605

Details: 
Maeve Delehanty is a junior at World of Inquiry School No. 58 and a member of the District’s Student Leader-
ship Congress (SLC).  As part of her SLC service project, she has chosen to read books to first-grade students 
at her school. 

Maeve and her classmates will also present 25 new age-appropriate, culturally-relevant books to students in 
those first-grade classes. The high school students and first-graders will then enjoy snacks together!  

SLC is a body of student leaders representing their respective high schools and serves as the voice of stu-
dents to the Board of Education, the Superintendent of Schools, District administration, and community lead-
ers.  SLC plays a key role in offering perspectives on educational policies and student/school climate issues.  
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